
 

11 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Face-to-Face School Resumption 

 

Further to the notice released on Monday, 10 January, the student who was quarantined for testing 

has received a negative COVID test result.  As the school campus had been extensively sanitised 

during the suspension period, the School will resume face-to-face teaching on Wednesday,             

12 January.  In the interest of safety amidst the increasing number of confirmed Omicron cases in 

Hong Kong, the half-day timetable will be adopted for G7-11 teaching and learning activities 

until further notice.  Furthermore, lunch service on campus and all extra-curricular activities will 

be suspended under the half-day timetable.  All students are reminded to leave school and go home 

immediately after classes end at 12:55.  

 

To complete script checking for the G7-11 Mid-year Examinations, the Friday timetable will be 

adopted on Wednesday, 12 January, and the regular timetable will resume from Thursday, 13 

January onwards.  

 

The G12 Mock Examinations will take place on Wednesday, 12 January, following the existing 

examination timetable. In addition, please note the following revisions: 

 

English Paper 1:  Saturday 15 January, 08:30-10:00 

English Paper 2:  Saturday 15 January, 10:30-12:30 

English Paper 3:  Saturday 22 January, 14:00-16:55* 

(* approximate examination end time of the Listening paper) 

 

We would like to express our appreciation for your continued support and understanding to the 

School in light of the current circumstances.  We will continue to keep you informed of changes 

as they occur. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


